
Report on  Student Pay 

Senators asked if we could allow students to get stipends instead of hourly pay. This 

would help the approval process, especially when faculty are away during the summer. 

Doug Gallaer, director of HR, said that that graduate students may be paid on in AP-14 

with stipends, but undergraduate students may not. They must be paid hourly. HR will, 

however, try to accommodate requests for additional supervisors quickly, and ensure that 

faculty understand how to approve students’ time cards. 

 


